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INFO 
 

AMENDMENTS IN PALPA-PIAC WORKING AGREEMENT 2009-2011 
 

Dear Members,            August 19, 2011. 
 
 
The Executive Committee is pleased to inform that the Admin Order No. 23/11 dated 
28th July 2011 on the above mentioned subject has been issued. The same is available 
at PALPA website (www.palpa.org.pk). 
 

Attached herewith are the (34) leaves containing the amendments/new clauses which 
are to be inserted in place of the previous pages so as to update the copy of the 
Working Agreement 2009-2011 available with you.  
 

PALPA has been able to get the amendments approved after hectic and vigorous 
engagement with the management. We appreciate the management for understanding 
our point of view that the amendments were imperative for the welfare of pilot 
community and smooth working of the Corporation.   
 

The proposed PALPA-PIAC Working Agreement 2011-2013 has been finalized and 
submitted. We are hopeful that the same shall shortly be executed/signed. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Capt. T. M. Rabbani 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


